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This government needs to quit taxing our people in this state. We do not need any 

more taxes, you need to quit spending and live within the budget that was afforded 

you. This tax will not help anyone, it will end up harming the people that you say you 

want to help. You have already let so many acres of harvestable tree burn up and 

won't do anything about harvesting them to make a better forest and sustainable 

trees for our future. With everything that you are doing, you are making us more 

depended on foreign source products, and the only thing you are doing there is 

making it more expensive for Oregonian to live day to day.  

 

I strongly oppose this measure   


